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CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

To: Board of Directors 

From: Brian M. Key – Executive Director 

Date: July 2, 2024 

Re: Notice of Board Meeting and Agenda 

A regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Bedford Regional Water Authority (“Authority”) 
scheduled to be held on Tuesday, July 16, 2024, is CANCELLED. 
The next meeting is scheduled to take place on Tuesday, August 20, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Board Meeting Room of the Authority located in the Annex building at 1723 Falling Creek Road 
in Bedford County.   
 


	From: Brian M. Key – Executive Director

